Are you the survivor of a deceased Veteran? I’m Bonnie Carroll, president of the Tragedy Assistance Program for Survivors — or TAPS, reminding you that the window to apply for retroactive PACT Act benefits closes on August 9th. TAPS is here, 24/7, to assist with questions and with your application. Call our helpline at 800-959-TAPS to get started.

